Denton with Wootton Parish Council

MINUTES
Extraordinary Finance  Meeting
Held on Friday 17th July 10.30am via Zoom video conference


In attendance:  Cllr Allyn Thomas (Chairman), Cllr Penelope James, Cllr Terry Hodges.
Clerk:		Cathy Skinner


1. Apologies for Absence
Apologies were received and accepted from Cllr Graham Bevan and Cllr Bob Akehurst

2. Declaration of Interests
None

3. Approval of 2019 – 2020 Accounts
The accounts for the financial year 2019-2020 had previously been circulated to Members. 
Cllr Hodges proposed that the accounts be accepted as a true record of the Council’s finances, seconded by Cllr James (finance lead councillor). ALL AGREED
4. Close
There being no further business, the meeting closed at 1037


Cathy Skinner
Clerk
